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Publications Committee Activity 

O u r  President ,  Dr.  George  Kidera, announced  in 
the December  issue the  creat ion of  a Publ icat ions 
Commit tee  with Dr. Cortez  Enloe as Chairman.  Dr.  
Kidera has ex tended  invitat ions to members  of the  
Association to serve on this committee.  As this 
project  is of great  impor tance  to the cont inued  growth  
and  success of the  journal ,  he urges the members  
of this commit tee  to part icipate actively in helping 
to accomplish its objectives of obta ining revenue for  
the journal  th rough  ethical  advertising. 

Membership Survey 

Dr. Enloe announces that the first major activity 
of the Publications Committee will be a survey of 
the readers. See special insert announcement between 
pages 44 and 45 of this issue. The more we know 
about our reader audience and their professional 
activities, the greater will be the success of the com- 
mittee activities. It is with this thought in mind that 
the survey is being made. 

Your cooperation will help make AEROSPACE MEDI- 
CINE even more interesting and valuable to you. In 
addition, organizations using the journal are vitally 
interested in a good picture of our reading audience. 
Such information can provide a logical basis for their 
selection of AEROSPACE MEDICINE as a medium for 
presenting their message. 

The survey questionnaire will be sent to you by 
mail within the next ten days. Your prompt 
attention to this matter is required so that the results 
may be put to use as soon as possible. Take a look 
at the special insert right now, and post your secre- 
tary to look for the questionnaire in the mails. 

Awarded Legion of Merit 

Colonel JAMES g. N!UTTALL, 
USAF, MC, p r e s e n t l y  in 
graduate training in Public 
Health at Johns Hopkins Uni- 
versity, was awarded the Le- 
gion of Merit recently in a 
ceremony held in Washington, 
D. C. He was cited for his 
exceptionally meritorious serv- 
ice as Chief, Aviation Medi- 
cine Division and Deputy Di- 

COL. J. B. NUT'rALL .rector of Professional Services, 
Of~ce of the Surgeon General, USAF, from July 15, 
1956 to July 31, 1960. 

Colonel Nuttall is a native of Schley, Virginia. 
He received his B.S. and M.D. degrees from the 
University of Maryland, Baltimore, Maryland. He 
holds the Commendation Ribbon, USAF Certificate 
of Achievement in Aviation Medicine, the Bronze 
Star Medal, the Air Medal with 4 Oak Leaf clusters 
and the Distinguished Flying Cross. 

Aerospace Medicine Expands 

You will notice that the Departments and Abstracts 
of Current Literature in Aerospace Medicine in this 
issue have been set in a new type! This is another 
part of the over-all program to improve the journal. 
This new typographic dress will provide an equiva- 
lent of 20 per cent more space for text material. 
Since the scientific articles for this issue were already 
set in advance in our former type, it was not finan- 

cially feasible to make the entire change at once. 
The complete change-over will begin with the Feb- 
ruary issue. 

Another phase of the journal expansion program 
is reported by Dr. Kidera in his President's page this 
issue--a special committee to study proposals for 
increasing the size of the journal and institute new 
sections or departments. 
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